
 

 

UCI BMX SUPERCROSS WORLD CUP – 2021 

 

 

Rescheduled FRIDAY Practice. 
 

 

Communication #: 3 

Date/Time:  28 May 2021 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work through ensuring all results from the on-site COVID 
testing are available for the Teams and Riders. 
 
We have confirmation from the Testing Centre that all results from yesterday have been 
received and the centre has the details. 
 
All riders that do not have the UCI BMX SUPERCROSS WORLD CUP red wristband should 
visit the Testing Centre to collect their new wristband. 
 
Only riders with this wristband will be permitted to entry the Venue. 
 
 
 
The schedule for the FRIDAY practice will be set to the following times: 
 
WOMEN Practice 15:00 to 16:00 – duration 1 hour 
 
MEN U23 Practice 16:00 to 17:00 – duration 1 hour 
 
MEN Elite Practice 17:00 to 18:00 – duration 1 hour 
 
 
The schedule for Saturday and Sunday will follow as soon as we are able to confirm starters 
for the race days. 
 
 
Once again, we thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
 
 
 
   


